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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Notice of Application Consideration for Permit: M2022001 
1 message

Grooms - DNR, Michael <michael.grooms@state.co.us> Fri, Feb 11, 2022 at 6:14 PM
To: Peter Hays - DNR <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Hi Peter,

Brandon Marette (CPW NE Energy Liaison) forwarded me the attached referral for permit number M20220001. At this
time we do not have concerns with this proposed project. Thank you.   

Michael Grooms  
District Wildlife Manager
Area 4 - Fort Collins

P 970.692.4028  |  F 970.472.4458  
317 West Prospect Rd., Fort Collins, CO 80525 
michael.grooms@state.co.us  |  cpw.state.co.us
 

     NOTICE 

          

         This message is intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged,
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the addressee, you are hereby notified that
any use, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you received this message in error, please notify
us by reply email and immediately delete this message and any and all of its attachments.
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